

## **GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE**

# **Multi-Year Business Plan and Budget Term Amendment**

### **Recommendation of the Committee**

- 1. That the term of a Multi-Year Business Plan and Budget be changed from 'four years' to 'two years', to reflect a two-year Multi-Year Budget process; and
- 2. That Administration bring this change and other Administrative changes to Council Policy C03-036 back for City Council approval.

### **History**

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on June 20, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

#### **Attachment**

June 20, 2022 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services